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5th January 2023 

 

Dear parents and carers, 

 

When school closes because of bad weather lessons will take place online 

 

If school closes because of bad weather, we will send you a text as soon as we know. Lessons will continue 

because our teachers will teach lessons online using Goggle Classroom just as we did when school closed 

because of Covid.  

 

Your child knows how to log on to online lessons so they should do be able to do this. Online lessons will 

begin at 8:30am and finish at 12:10 pm. Your child must join the online lessons so they do not miss out. 

Please make sure your child has access to a device such as a laptop, tablet or mobile phone for the lessons. 

On our website is information to help you prepare a device for your child to use. You will find this on 

https://www.astontowerprimary.co.uk/home-learning and called Google Classroom guidance. Do this as 

soon as possible and well before we have a closure. Online lessons will be for pupils in classes from 

Reception to Year 6 but not for the nursery. 

 

You will need to make available paper and a pen or pencil for your child to use during online lessons.  

 

We are exploring the possibility of a loan scheme for laptops. I will write to you more about this shortly.  

 

Best wishes 

 

J D Moore 

 

Jonathan Moore 

Headteacher 
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